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December was very quiet and even emails were reduced to a trickle. A very 
welcome break before we return to normal.  

Your Chair hopes that all our members, both volunteers and elected members 
had an enjoyable and relaxing break and wishes everyone a Happy New Year. 

1.0 Tweeddale Area Partnership 

Next meeting 06/02/23 
 

2.0 Flood risk 

We have a volunteer from Walkershaugh, Jacqueline MacDougall, who is 
interested in joining us and being the PCC representative on the Tweeddale Area 
Partnership Flood Advisory Group and the Peebles Resilient Community Group.  

 
3.0 Meetings Attended this Month. 

19/12/23 Community Hospitals Steering Group Meeting 
 

4.0 Scottish Borders Community Council Network (SBCCN). 

No update. 
 
 
  
 
 
Peter Maudsley 
Chair 
Peebles and District Community Council 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


